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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Latha Na Sròinean Dheirga/Red Nose Day 

This is on the 18th of March. You will by now have heard from P6G who are organising all the activities this 

year. If they wish pupils can come dressed as a superhero, or in something red. There will be a fun STEM 

activity for everyone to do, as well as an egg and spoon race and ‘guess the sweeties in the jar’ competition. 

Donations for this charity are welcome, and the sweetie jar competition will cost 20p to enter.  

 

Aithisg an Teirm & Oidhche Nam Pàrant/Termly Reports & Parents’ Evening. 

We will be issuing our termly report to parents on the 15th March. Parents’ nights are organised to run on 

different nights starting on 15th March. As you know we are going to attempt video calls this time, and  by 

now everyone should have booked their appointment slot. Please be aware that each appointment is set for 

7mins, and that the system will automatically end the call after this time. This is the first time we have 

tried this system so there may be a few hiccups! If you cannot connect, staff will try and contact you by 

phone. You will get a chance to speak to your child’s teacher, so please do not panic if something goes wrong 

with the video call. 

 

Measadh Fiaclan Clas 1/Primary One Dental Checks. 

These checks will take place on Monday the 21st of March in school. All primary one parents have received 

a letter regarding this. 

 

Comhairle nam Pàrantan/Parent Council. 

Our next Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Monday 21st March. All of these meetings take place 

virtually. If you want to be involved please email the parent council at Condorratoc@gmail.com and we will 

send you a link to attend the next meeting. The Parent Council are planning to run a variety of Easter 

themed activities during the week beginning the 21st March, details will follow from them soon. 

 

Seachdain Eadar-nàiseanta Na Gàidhlig/International Gaelic Week. 

This is the week beginning 21st March. Mrs MacLeod, DHT, has organised a variety of fun activities for the 

whole school across the week. These inlcude online singing workshops, drama and orienteering. The Gaelic 
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Parents North Lanarkshire group (Comann nam Pàrant) are also organising an online concert on Friday 25th 

March through Eventbrite.  Keep an eye out for the details of this so you can join in!  

 

Cluba Ruith & Tar-dùthchail/Running Club & Cross Country. 

Miss Dalbeck’s lunchtime running club for P5-P7 has proven to be hugely popular. We have around 60-70 

children who want to take part in the cross country event planned by active schools. This has now been 

scheduled for the 29th of March, and it looks like Condorrat primary will be very well represented! 

 

Adan Na Càisge/Virtual Easter Bonnets. 

P1 will be making Easter bonnets and filming their Easter parade for you. This will appear on class Teams on 

30th March.  

 

Am Bòrd Òir/Golden Table. 

In March this will take place on Thursday the 31st. Last month both P1G and P1/2E sat at the Golden Table 

- we had to do this over two days as both classes had shown such excellent manners – well done! 

 

Latha Gun Aodach-sgoile/Non Uniform Day. 

This happens on, or near to, the last Friday of every month. If your child wants to take part this month 

this will be Friday the 25th March. There will be no charge this time due to the fundraising events that will 

already have taken place this month. 

 

Deitichean Cudtromach/Holiday Date Changes. 

Some of the original holiday dates have changed due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Holiday dates are 

listed below for your information. 

Monday 2nd May 

Friday 27th May 

Thursday 2nd June 

Friday 3rd June 

Please note that there is no longer a holiday on Monday 30th May. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you need further information regarding the contents of this 

newsletter, or indeed any other school matter. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher. 

 

 
 


